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I fully support the closing of beaver trapping in Oregon. Beavers are only beneficial to 

our environments and trapping and killing them only hurts the environment. I work 

with ONDA for creating better streams that help the flow of rivers and creeks in 

Eastern Oregon and I also help document the process and I've seen nothing but 

success from it. In order for these streams to grow and stay healthy, it takes Beavers 

to do that. Kill the beavers. Kill the flow of water.  


